
Connecting Carers Café #dundeewestend
The second Connecting Carers Café for the West End and Lochee is this
Thursday morning at the Friary in Tullideph Road.

Feedback from the October café that Fraser attended was that the starting
time was a bit early for some carers to attend. 

Therefore the start time has been amended from 9.30am to 10.15am and now
offering the carers soup and a roll.

All carers welcome!

http://www.government-world.com/connecting-carers-cafe-dundeewestend/
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